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Update from DWFRS District Commander Jason Underwood

Date of Area Board Meeting 21 September 2016

Headlines/Key Issues

 New Trainees for Cricklade, 1 started training today 05/09/16, 1 planned for November 
course.
Still looking for new Firefighters, please look at website or come and visit at your local 
Fire Station.

 On going Risk awareness work with local businesses

 Home Fire Safety Checks are available and free

 RWB Incidents since last Area Board 
11  Automatic Fire Alarms
14  Fires
6    Other
7    Special Service

38  Total

Cricklade Incidents since last Area Board 
2   Automatic Fire Alarms
4   Fires
3   Other
2   Special Service 

11 Total

A number of significant fires recently in the Swindon area which are supported by 
surrounding stations, RWB being the busier out of the two.


